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18th November 2022 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It certainly feels like the colder weather has finally arrived – I had to give in and get my coat out this week! 

We had a visit from the Leader of Waltham Forest Council Cllr Grace Williams and Cabinet Member for Children 

Service Cllr Alistair Strathern on Wednesday. They came to see how we provide breakfast at Barn Croft for all children 

who need it. The Council have provided all schools with some additional money so that we can continue to offer 

breakfast to all children who need it even if they cannot afford it. It was a lovely visit and the children all spoke so 

well about their experiences of Breakfast Club. Cllr Williams and myself were also interviewed by BBC Radio London 

and this aired yesterday at around 8am. The interviewer also made a lovely little video which I have posted on the 

Barn Croft and the Friends of Barn Croft Facebook pages.  

BBC Radio London 

Barn Croft Primary video 

 

We are also sending you a letter today about our next exciting project which parents have very kindly offered to do 

for us – A CHRISTMAS SONG TO BE RELEASED!!! CAN WE MAKE IT THE NUMBER ONE CHRISTMAS SINGLE!!!! 

The children are going to learn a song and sing it and a film will be made to raise money for the school. Please please 

do encourage your children to learn the words so that when we film them in the Hall on 7th December they can all 

join in. 

Our Winter Fayre is on Saturday 3rd December. We do need a lot more help to run things on the day so PLEASE do 

offer to run a stall even for an hour, or come along early to help set up. We raised almost £4000 at the Summer Fair 

so this is an important event for us. Tell your friends and family to come along! 

A reminder please – we are having a lot of children wearing nail varnish and coming in with dyed/coloured hair. This 

is starting to spread and so I would like to ask that everyone sticks to the uniform/appearance rules please. The simple 

reason is that not all parents want their children to ask them if they can dye their hair and if children see their friends 

doing it then they do not understand why they can’t do it! Please also be aware of what children are wearing to 

outdoor learning – please no sweatshirts with characters from online games/comics which are not age appropriate 

– it causes arguments among the children. I do send this reminder every now and then as I do about jewellery and 

keeping long hair tied back. Many thanks! 

Have a great weekend! 

Tracey Griffiths 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Diary 

Dates 

 

 

3rd December 

Winter Fair 

 
16th December  

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 
19th December – 2nd 

January 2023 

Christmas Holiday 

School Closed 

 
3rd January 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 
4th January 

Children return to School 

 
13th February - 17th 

February  

Half Term 

School Closed 

 

20th February 

Children return to School 

 

31st March 

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Reception – Paz 
Year 1 – Idris 

Year 2 – Farley 
Year 3 – Otis 
Year 4 – Artin 
Year 5 – Deniz 

Year 6 - George 

  

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Mental Maths 

          

Reception – Eli & Katrin    

Year 1 – Annie & Robin    

Year 2 – Chelssy & Ezra     

Year 3 – Indiya & Verity    

Year 4 – Dot & Rumejsa      

Year 5 – George & Lily    

Year 6 – Elita & Karima  

Breakfast Club – Anisa – Year 6     

Tea Time Club - Zoe – Year 2 

      

 

 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yChMo66FQafdYcjIsuUJyAr4T29KIRsr/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MKRUEkpLcSieftDcp4F1X8LZMB4bhS0X/view?usp=share_link


   

 

 

 



 

School Council 

Autumn 2 
We had elections for our School Council and they are as follows: 

 

Year 2  Samuel & Lara 

Year 3  Rosalie & Ami 

Year 4  Max & Adrianna 

Year 5  Rosa & Solly 

Year 6  Dee Dee & Musa 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

    

Booking via our website shop   Booking via the website:  

www.walthamforestparentforum.com  www.walthamforestparentforum.com/shop 

     

http://www.walthamforestparentforum.com/
http://www.walthamforestparentforum.com/shop


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


